
Your pension is going through a period of

UNCHANGE

DXC PENSION PLAN



Dear member

If you’re a member of either CSC 2005 or CSC Main Schemes (including the SMS section), we want to 
merge these two into one in order to simplify and maximise the efficiency of the schemes. So to make 
it easier for everyone to understand, the combined scheme will be known as the DXC Pension Plan.

But you can rest assured, although the name of the pension schemes may change, most other 
aspects of your scheme will remain unchanged as a result of the merger.

Unchanged: Accrued benefits

If the merger goes ahead, you won’t have to 
do anything different. All the benefits (e.g. 
defined benefit pension, defined contribution 
funds, additional voluntary contributions, death 
benefits) you’ve already built up in your existing 
pension scheme will remain unchanged, as will 
any current level of contributions.

Unchanged: Your administration provider 
and support service

Whoever you normally contact to discuss 
your pension or to help manage any of your 
questions or queries will also stay the same 
under our new proposals. So there’s no need to 
change any of the details you have stored in 
your smartphone, diary or computer.

THE IMPACTED SCHEMES ARE:

CSC 2005 SCHEME
The CSC Computer Sciences Ltd 2005 
Pension Scheme 

CSC MAIN SCHEME
The CSC Computer Sciences Ltd  
Pension Scheme:

	X Defined Benefit Section

	X Defined Contribution Section

	X SMS Section

CHANGING: THE NAME OF YOUR  
PENSION SCHEME

Whether your pension is currently one of the CSC 
2005 or CSC Main Schemes, if the planned changes 
go ahead, the name of your scheme will change to:

DXC PENSION PLAN



THE PROCESS... 

Here are some key dates for you to bear in mind:

CHANGING: THE WEB ADDRESS FOR THE 
PROPOSED NEW PENSION PLAN

Naturally, a pension plan with a new name is going to 
need a new online destination, to give you that single 
place to go to access the information you want, 
when you need it. With this in mind, we’ve taken the 
opportunity to create a whole new website, and it’s 
live now at www.dxcpensions.com.

From 10 June 2020 to 9 August 2020

We were only required to hold a formal 
consultation with active members of the Defined 
Contribution sections of the CSC Main Scheme. 
This started on 10 June 2020 for 60 days but the 
full membership were encouraged to ask questions 
and give comments. The consultation is now 
complete and following agreement between the 
Company and the Trustee, we are now moving 
forward with the merger. 

October 2020

As we go through operational matters, which is likely 
to take a few more weeks, the new proposed date for 
the merger will be on or around the 12 October 2020. 
In the meantime, we still welcome any questions, so 
please email enquiries@dxcpensionplan.com.

Consultation period 
starts  
This is your chance to 
ask any questions

Consultation ends

Merging into one plan
The date we are plan-
ning to merge the 
schemes

OCTOBER 20209 AUGUST 2020NOW

ANY QUESTIONS?

Make the FAQs section on the new website your 
first port of call, as that’s where you should find the 
answers to any questions you might have. If this 
doesn’t solve your query, you’ll be able to contact 
your existing pension scheme administrator or send 
an email to enquiries@dxcpensionplan.com.



DXC PENSION PLAN 
www.dxcpensions.com

CSC 2005
CSC Main

Want to know more about the DXC Pension Plan?

In the first instance, please visit the website, www.dxcpensions.com  
or you can email enquiries@dxcpensionplan.com

If you prefer to write to someone about this proposed change,  
please contact:

Grace Bensley
Mercer 

Westgate House
52 Westgate
Chichester  
PO19 3HF

Alternatively, any other enquiries regarding your pension scheme,  
please contact your scheme administrator.


